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March 11, 2015

Northeast Texas Opportunities
Board of Directors
Franklin County Multi-purpose Facility
Mt- Vernon, Texas

Re: Resignation from Executive Board & NETO Board of Directors

To Whom lt May Concern:

Because of a continuing lack of substantive & verifiable communication between the Executive Director
of NETo and myself, I am submitting my resignation as v-chair of the Executive Board of the NETo
Organization and from the NETO Board of Directors. This Resignation will be effectiie immediately after
the election of the 2015 Executive Board.

lwish NETo and the Board of Directors well; but, I no longer feelthis organization is where I may best
serve the public. I will request the Hopkins County Commissioners Court remove me as their appointed
representative at the next Commissioners CouG March 23, 2015.

Sincerely,

Beth nbaker
Commissioner Prct. 1

Hopkins County
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